
 

Virtual ID Cards 

Policy 

 

Beginning Spring 2018, HYSA will allow the use of Virtual ID Cards. Cards may be 
accessed through any mobile device using the team’s Gotsoccer account. All cards 
must have a valid player photo to be accepted by game officials during pre-game 
check-in.  

Failure to show entire team’s cards due to a network/app error will result in a 
forfeit. Coaches are encouraged to carry printed cards as a backup. Pictures need 
to be uploaded prior to the season start. HYSA Registrar will set upload deadline at 
the beginning of each season. 


